
For the past 25 years, The Shepherds’ Trust has cared 
for the retired priests who always cared for us.

Your generosity has meant that since 1996, 
230 retired priests received the income support they 

needed to enjoy modest, but dignified, lives. 
They were offered companionship and emotional 

support when felt isolated. And they were cared for 
when they were sick.

On the 25th anniversary of The Shepherds’ Trust, 
the retired priests of the Archdiocese of Toronto 

are grateful for your support.

To learn more about The Shepherds’ Trust 
and to make a donation, please visit: 

www.shepherdstrust.org

Thanks toyou!



“My main driving point throughout my years was 
ensuring that the priests really and truly felt that 

the diocese would always be there for them. 
That they were not forgotten.”

– Marisa Rogucki, former Coordinator of Retired Priests 
(now retired herself)

Scan me or go to:
www.shepherdstrust.org  

What’s New 
on The Shepherds’ Trust Website:

Cardinal Collins’ video message for the 
25th anniversary of the Trust

A profile on how Marisa Rogucki cared 
for our retired priests for 16 years

A look back to 25 years ago and what 
the Trust means to our priests today

Ways to help those who have always 
cared for us


